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REMINDER: Campaign Finance Reports Due Monday, October 8th 

SANTA FE – Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver reminds candidates, campaign committees, 
and political committees that they are required to submit their Second General Election Report  by 
11:59pm on Monday, October 8, 2018. This report covers the reporting period from September 4, 
2018 to October 1, 2018. 

Additionally, Sec, Toulouse Oliver reminds candidates not up for election in 2018, like State 
Senators, District Attorneys, and others, that their Second Biannual Report is also due on Monday, 
October 8, 2018. This report covers the reporting period from April 3, 2018 to October 1, 2018. 

Please note that though Monday, October 8, 2018 is Indigenous People’s Day/Columbus Day, 
reports are still due.  If reporting individuals need assistance submitting their report on October 8th 
they may contact the Office of the Secretary of State by phone at 505-827-3600 or email at 
sos.elections@state.nm.us during normal business hours. 
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